
On 21st December, we were 
at Manor Road Gym in

Whitehawk for their Winter
Solstice event. Volunteers had

lots of fun making paper
chains, paper lanterns and
Christmas wreaths with the
children! We also raised £112
selling items from India to go

towards the salary of the
Sponsorship Co-ordinator 

in India. 

The Futuraula Committee rounded
the year off with a Christmas

Breakfast and Raffle, one of several
activities at the university to

continue to raise funds for our
Sponsorship Programme.

The festivities ended with a raffle
for 10 very exciting prizes, from a

tattoo to sushi restaurant vouchers!
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The university students completed the English module of the
student mentoring programme. The English Assessment

showed an increase between 40-80% in their level of English
since the start of the course! We are beyond proud of their

achievements. To celebrate their hard work, they had a get-
together and prize giving ceremony. They will be starting the

Personal Development module next, at the end of January.

India News
Congratulations and Celebrations

Indian Futures has been
awarded €1,500 from Henkel's
Make an Impact on Tomorrow

Programme to fund school
materials for one of the schools
we support in India, including

uniforms, school bags and
books.

Thank You, Henkel 


